
A King Canute, Saxon 
Coin, struck at the 
Cricklade Mint – now 
part of Copenhagen’s 
Royal Collection. 
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Membership Fees 
 
If you have not already done so, please 
remember that your membership fee was due to 
be paid on the 1st January.  Thank you to all 
those of you who have already paid, your 
support is vital to us.  
Single membership is £15 per annum and Joint 
membership is £26 per annum. 
 
AGM Notification  
 
This is formal notification of the AGM of the 
Cricklade Historical Society on the 22nd 
February 2017 at 7.30pm in the Town Hall 
Annexe.  
 
The Agenda is as follows: 
 

1. Apologies 
2. Minutes of the last AGM 
3. Matters Arising 
4. Chairman’s annual report and questions 
5. Treasurer’s report and questions 
6. Election of Officers and Committee 

members 
7. Appointment of Auditor 
8. AOB 

 
I am pleased to be able to report that the 
following members of the Main Committee have 
agreed to stand for re-election. 
 
Pam Debenham – Chairman 
Paul Marley – Treasurer 
Kate Crow 
Tanya Garstone 
John Lawrence 
Paul Povey 
 
New committee members have already been co-
opted and we will ask for your ratification at the 
AGM are:- 
Maureen Baulch 
Philip Ashbee Dobbins 
Yvonne Keeble 
Vince Povey 

 
The minute secretary role Wendy has 
undertaken in the past will be rotated around the 
committee members. 
 
If you are interested in joining the Main 
Committee, please contact me to discuss your 
interests.  All members of the committee are 
very active in running the society and have 
specific tasks allotted to them.    If you want to 
nominate another person, please seek their 
permission in advance and notify me by the 22nd 
January.  
 
Dates for your diary 
 
Wednesday 22nd February – AGM starts at 7.30.   
Doors open at 7.00. 
 
Wednesday 15th March – The Roman Invasion 
with local context  
 
Friday 17th March – Quiz Night at the Town Hall 
– please book tickets at £8 per person with 
Yvonne Keeble  
 
Saturday 8th April – Book Sale 10-12 at the Club 
at Cricklade 
 
Advance Notice 
 – please make a note of Sunday 21st May 
when we are planning a party to celebrate the 
70th anniversary of the Historical Society from 
10.00 to 4.pm at the museum.   More details in 
the next newsletter. 
 
 
Archive Audit 
The Archive team are still meeting monthly, if 
you are interested in coming along and working 
in the archive please let me know and I will 
confirm the dates to you, usually the first 
Tuesday of the month.  
 
New Display at the Museum 
 
Please come and have a look at our new display 
of regalia from the Royal Antediluvian Order of 
the Buffalo 
 


